
                                                                                                                            

 

Eid Ad-Ha Mubarak 

 

EID Al Adha for 2022 will be on Saturday 9 July 2022 
The Supreme Court of Saudi Arabia has confirmed on the evening of Wednesday 29 June that the 

crescent of Zul Hijjah had been officially sighted.  The Supreme Court has confirmed that the Day 

of Arafat will be on 8 July and Eid Al Ad-Ha will be on Saturday 9 July 2022.  AFIC wishes all a 

joyous and most blessed Eid Ul Ad-ha. 

Eid Mubarak to all 

We also take this opportunity to remind everyone of the beautiful hadith of our prophet 

Muhammad, peace and blessings upon him, regarding these ten blessed days. 

Prophet Muhammad, peace and blessings upon him, said: 

“‘There are no days in which righteous deeds are more beloved to Allah than in these (ten) 

days.” [Abu Dawud] 

We encourage Muslims especially in these ten days to increase their good deeds, in particular: 

1 – To repent for any shortcomings and ask Allah for forgiveness. 

2 – To make Zikr (Remembrance of Allah). 

3 – To recite Qur’an 

4 – To fast in the first nine days if you are able, especially the day of Arafat (8 July this year) The 

Prophet, peace and blessings upon him, said: ′It (fasting on the Day of ‘Arafah) expiates the 

sins of the past year and the coming year’. [Muslim]. 

5 – To visit Kin and the sick (please be COVID safe) 

6 – To make Du’a for others, especially loved ones 

7 – To pray Tahajjud (extra late-night prayers) 

8 – To give in Charity 

9 – To offer Qurban 

10 – To pray the Eid Salat in congregation on the morning of 9 July. 

Eid Mubarak to all. 
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